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Background 
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• American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA) 
established Meaningful Use Standards 
─ Mandates Electronic Health Records (EHR) 
─ Enhances data accessibility for Providers and 

Patients 
─ Requires safeguards to ensure confidentiality  

of health information 
 

• Metro Health currently uses an EHR 
─ Current system was implemented in 2009 
─ System is near end of life and requires 

replacement 



Background 

3 

• Request for Competitive Sealed Proposals (RFCSP) issued May 25, 2017 
• Selected vendor: Custom Data Processing, Inc. (CDP) – ezEMRx System 
• The EHR (ezEMRx) system will: 

─ Improve access to information for providers and patients 
─ Integrate with State partners for reporting requirements 
─ Meet Meaningful Use requirements 
─ Provide for electronic billing 



Fiscal Impact 
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Initial Contract begins upon City Council approval through September 30, 2019 
• With four (4), one-year renewal options 

Implementation and 1st Year Costs (through September 30, 2019) 

Amount Funding available through: 

$107,763 Information Technology Services New Technology project budget 

10.5% clearinghouse fees/paid claim 
revenue (estimate $11,813) 

FY2019 Health General Fund Budget 

Ongoing Maintenance & Support (2019 through 2023) 

Amount Funding contingent upon City Council approval each Fiscal Year 

$92,700 annually Health General Fund Budget 

10.5% clearinghouse fees/paid claim 
revenue (estimate $47,250 annually) 

Health General Fund Budget 

$691,188 Total Contract Value 



Recommendation 
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Staff recommends the approval of the contract 
with Custom Data Processing, Inc. to provide an 

EHR replacement system for Metro Health 
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